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DENVER PUBLIC SCHOOLS f=,4&07
414 FOURTEENTH STREET / DENVER, CO 80202 1-5*Aue'5/

Dr. Hector P. Garcia LOUIS J. KISHKUNAS, Superintendent \43.'r*,1
1315 Bright St.
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405 January 10, 1975

Dear Dr. Garcia,

The Denver Public School District, in an effort to better meet the needs of a
diverse student population, is currently in the process of implementing a
Bilingual Education Program, a Multi-Cultural Education Program, and an
EPDA Bilingual Teacher Training Program.

We are also attempting to update and expand our consultant file so that
we may have access to the expertise of knowledgeable persons in the field
of Bilingual Education. For this reason, we would ask your assistance
in kindly submitting to us names and addresses of persons, including
yourself, if applicable, who might be able to assist us by serving as
consultants. For your convenience, we have e-<Losed a stamped self-
addressed envelope.

Please include as much of the following information as possible for each
name submitted: name, current mailing address, current position or
affiliation, and a brief statement of his/her current area of expertise.

The areas in which we are attempting to identify possible consultants
include, but are not lir+ted to: language development, cultural awareness,
methods and techniques of instruction, curriculum development, testing
rvaluation and the identification of pupil needs, etc.

Please keep in mind that the submission of a person's name will in no
way obligate him/her to actually serve as a consultant. These· people
will be kept in mind and contacted at a time when their services can
best be utilized.

Your assistance in this endeavor will be greatly appreciated.

Yours trul~

Al Aguayo
Supervisor, Bilingual Education
Denver Public Schools
Bilingual-Bicultural Center
1150 Lipan Street
Denver, Colorado 80204


